Hello Parents/Guardians, Students, and Faculty/Staff of Herndon Magnet School, this is Tom Thomas, Principal of Herndon Magnet School.

Based on what happened today, we had to make some changes with car riders. ALL cars that have an A Wing student in them will drop off at the Turn Around. If you do not have a kindergarten, first grade, or second grade student, you will drop off in the front of the school. All car riders need to have a sign with the first and last name of their car rider and their grade.

The first week, but especially the first few days, will be slow going. Buses will roll a little later in the afternoon. In the morning, please be at your stop 10-15 minutes earlier so that buses can arrive at Herndon by 7:40 am. As always, your patience, understanding, and kindness are always appreciated.

A transcript of this call can be found at www.herndonmagnetschool.com. Thank you and have a wonderful evening! ID #: 276684